
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
TOWN OF LAFAYETTE TOWN BOARD 

 May 7, 2024 @ 5:30 PM 
 

 
 

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of LaFayette has 
scheduled a special meeting on Tuesday, May 7, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. to 
discuss the changes in the supply line that will disrupt the 
replacement plan that is in place, and any other matters that may 
come before the Town Board.  This meeting is to be held in the 
Meeting Room of the Town Hall, 2577 US Route 11, LaFayette, New 
York.   

 
 This notice is given for informational purposes, in accordance with the 
 New York State Open Meetings Law and is not submitted as a “legal 
 notice”.   
 
 
Date: April 12, 2024 
Kristin Shute Colburn 
Town Clerk 
 
 

 


